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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY J. RENOUF OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 16th JULY 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 23rd JULY 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise –  

 

(a) how many staff in the Health and Community Services department are currently suspended; 

(b) how long each such member of staff has been suspended; and 

(c) how much the Department has spent paying staff who have been suspended in each of the last 

5 years?” 

 

Answer 

 

Work is ongoing to provide a response to this question. Further detail will be made available to States 

Members, and published, as an addendum to this answer as soon as is practicable 

 

 


